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4th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Invite to Y6 parents/carers from Scott Pearson, Assistant Headteacher, St Bede’s Comprehensive 

Please see information below which gives you the opportunity to join a Zoom meeting with staff 
from St Bede’s. 

 

Following our recent Virtual Open Evening, which streamed on September 23, St Bede’s 
Catholic Comprehensive School would like to invite the parents and carers of your current 
Year 6 pupils to a follow up Q&A meeting via Zoom. 
The intention of this meeting is to give your families the opportunity to speak to key 
members of our staff - Curriculum, Pastoral and SEND leads - and to help further inform 
their decision making as they consider their child’s transition to secondary school. We hope 
that they will want to continue the excellent Catholic education that they have received at 
St Joseph’s RC Primary School by enrolling at St Bede’s. 
 
The planned zoom meeting for your school is at 17:00-17:30pm on the 14/10/2020. 
Join zoom meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/98513947874?pwd=eFRhNElDR2xSZmx3OHNNemwzdWpTQT09 
 
Zoom Meeting ID: 985 1394 7874 
PASSCODE:  985 1394 7874 
 
Date: 14/10/2020 
Time: 17:00-17:30pm. 
 
If any of you have specific questions about our school that you would like answered in the 
meeting, you are able to submit these questions via enquiries@st-bedes.durham.sch.uk 
 

 
I really hope that you will be able to attend this session as I am sure that it will be very 
informative and useful. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Ashton 
Headteacher 
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